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Use a kid-friendly
cookbook to help
plan a meal.
cinlib.org/
kids-cookbook

Read a library 
book about food. 
Have your child 
retell the story.

Describe the colors
and shapes of what
you ate at 
yesterday’s picnic. 

Bake something
together; if you
can’t bake,
practice measuring
ingredients.

Eat a Rainbow:
Eat something
red, orange,
yellow, green,
blue, and purple.

Go outside and
march around while
singing "The Farmer
in the Dell."

Use a food can or 
box to practice 
reviewing the 
alphabet.

Play with your food:
Make apple smiles by
cutting apple
quarters into halves.

Make a meal and let
your child help. Talk
about what you're
doing together.

Make mud pies
outside. Count them
forwards and 
backwards.

Make a card for a
father, friend’s
father, or
grandfather today.

Visit a local farm or
farmer’s market to
see what foods are
growing. Have you
eaten them before?

Discuss the shapes
of your food during
a picnic. How many
squares? How many
circles?

Talk about different 
colors of fruits and 
vegetables.

Pick up a free meal 
box Mondays this 
summer between 
3 -5 p.m. at select 
library locations.
cinlib.org/meals

Join an early literacy
workshop online. No
library card needed.
cinlib.org/
early-lit-events

Count how many
peas fit on a spread 
Read "Little Pea."
cinlib.org/littlepea

Help your child get
ready to read! Watch
literacy tips from our
Children's Librarians.
cinlib.org/
literacy-tip-videos

Sign up for free
books in the mail for
kids under age 5!
ohioimagination
library.org

Watch Library
bedtime stories live
on Zoom, Thursday
evenings at 7:30.
cinlib.org/storytime

Count seeds in an
apple or watermelon;
read "The Watermelon
Seed" on Hoopla. 
cinlib.org/
watermelonseed

Have kids use dried
beans to practice
counting. 

Eat three foods
starting with the
same letter; explain
nutrition.

Sign up for the
Library's early
literacy workshops!
cinlib.org/early-
literacyworkshops

SCIENCE DAY: Add
food coloring to cups
of water and put in
celery stalks.
cinlib.org/stemvideos

SCIENCE DAY: Show
your child how to
read an outdoor
thermometer. Talk
about hot and cold.

SCIENCE DAY: Talk
about taste buds.
Sample items that
taste different: salty,
sweet, and sour.

SONG DAY: Sing a 
silly song, such as 
"On Top of Spaghetti."

MOTHER GOOSE TIME:  
Change out "muffin" 
for other foods in the 
Muffin Man song.
about hot and cold.

MOTHER GOOSE TIME:  
Share a rhyming
poem or story.
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Put 10 dry beans or
uncooked pasta
between two paper
plates; staple to
make a rattle.

Create a dance to
your favorite song.

With a book sing:
"Front of the book,
back of the book,
title page, author
and illustrator, spine
of the book."

Sing a lullaby
together at
bedtime such as
Rock-a-bye Baby.

Pretend to play
instruments like the
piano, violin and
guitar. Read "Zin! Zin!
Zin! A Violin" for
inspiration!

Make music with 
your body by 
snapping,
clapping and
stomping.

Play musical chairs.
Change the rules to
fit how many players 
you have.

Read a book and 
stop half way. Have 
your child guess 
what happens next.

Read a book 
together and talk 
about the meanings 
of any unusual words.

Make a musical
instrument out of
something you find 
at home.

Talk a walk outside
and try to identify
who or what is
making each sound.

Have your child 
make up their own 
song and help them 
write down the lyrics.

Make rhythm sticks 
by toilet paper rolls 
with dry beans or 
uncooked pasta. 
Tape the ends
closed and shake.

Put on some music
and find the rhythm. 
Practice clapping to
the beat.

Play some quiet
music and stretch
along to it. Count
quietly as you stretch
together.

Go to an outdoor
storytime at the
Library.
cinlib.org/storytime

Check out eBooks
or eAudiobooks
about music and
dance.
CincinnatiLibrary.org

Play some classical
music and read
"Flora and the
Flamingo."
cinlib.org/
floraandtheflamingo

Pick up a free meal
box Mondays from
3 -5 p.m. at select
library locations.
cinlib.org/meals

Pick up a free meal
box Mondays from
3 -5 p.m. at select
library locations.
cinlib.org/meals

Watch a
Storytime at
Home from the
Library!
cinlib.org/storytime

Talk about musical
theater. If you have a
favorite musical, sing
or play some of the
music for your child.

MOTHER GOOSE TIME:  
Recite "Little Boy Blue" 
or another poem.

HAPPY 4TH OF JULY: 
Sing a patriotic song
such as "This Land is
Your Land" or the
"Star Spangled Banner."

SONG DAY: Sing and 
do the motions to
"Head, Shoulders,
Knees and Toes."

SONG DAY: Sing 
and do the motions 
to "The Wheels on 
the Bus."

SONG DAY:  Sing 
and act out "The 
Noble Duke of York."

SCIENCE DAY: Bang 
on pots and pans 
with a wooden 
spoon. Talk about 
different sounds.

SONG DAY: Sing 
and do motions 
to "Five Little 
Speckled
Frogs."

SONG DAY: Sing 
and dance to
"The Hokey Pokey."

Watch a library
Storytime at Home
on your schedule!
cinlib.org/storytime


